Principal’s Welcome
Dear Orangewooddmilies

Welcome to the 2024€025school year! We are all looking
forward to a wonderful year with your children. It is our goal
to foster a community that builds a safe, inviting environment
where everyonghrives and can be successful. We encourage
you to participate in your child’s school experience and value
the home to school partnerships that support your child’s
success. Please review the school handbook with your child
for important information regarohg school policies and
procedures. Please feel free to contact me at any time.

Let's make it a GREAT year!
Heather Vasquez
Orangewood School Vision/Mission Statement

The mission of Orangewood School is to prepare students to
become literate, creative, responsible, lifelong learners in
partnership with families and the community.

General Schoadnd Contactinformation
School Address7337 N. 19th Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85021
School Web Sitehttp://orangewood.wesdschools.org

Facebookhttp://www.facebook.com/orangewoodschool
Front Office:
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environment.”To support this rulestudents follow common
expectationsin designated areas on campus. Thase found
in our school Bhavioral Matrix“The Orangewood Way
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	Visitors
	Parents, families and community members are encouraged to visit the school and take an active role in the education of all children. To protect the safety of everyone, all visitors must report to the office to pick up a visitor’s badge before entering...
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	Orangewood School has a health center staffed by a health technician. The number is 602-347-2910. The purpose of this department is to help care for your child while he or she is at school. All medications need to be brought to the health office by a ...
	Please be advised that if your child has a fever higher than 100.0 degrees, he or she must stay home. Children must be fever free for 24 hours (without medication) before returning to school.
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	Students in grades two through eight can check out two books at a time. Kindergarten and first grade students may check out one book at a time. The books are checked out for 12 schools days. They may be renewed once. If a book is overdue, lost or dama...
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	All students participate in academic interventions to meet their needs. Orangewood supports this model with two reading interventionist in K-3, one reading interventionist and one math interventionist in 4-8.
	The Orangewood community follows one school rule to ensure safety and learning for all. Our school rule is “Everyone has the responsibility to create a safe and respectful school environment.” To support this rule, students follow common expectations ...
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	If students fail to demonstrate appropriate behavior that supports the school rule, they may receive disciplinary consequences in accordance with WESD Discipline Policy.  Please see Appendix II for more information on the Discipline Policy.
	ParentVUE
	Access your child’s grades using ParentVUE portal.  This is available for all kindergarten through eighth grade students. To secure a parent/guardian password, please come into the school office.  You may access the link through our Orangewood Web sit...

